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County of Santa Cruz

DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE

RONALD L. RUIZ
DISTRICT ATTORNEY

701 OCEAN  STREET,  SUITE  200, PO BOX 1159, SANTA CRUZ,  CA 95060

(831)  454-2400 FAX: (831)  454-2227 E-MAIL:  dat015@cosanta-cruz.ca.us

August 25,200O

Agenda: September 12, 2000
Board of Supervisors
Government Center
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: APPROVAL OF EXPENDITURE FROM DOMESTIC VIOLENCE COMMISSION
ACCOUNT

Dear Members of the Board:

TRUST

As you know, the month of October is recognized as Domestic Violence Awareness Month. At the
Domestic Violence Commission meeting on August 9, 2000 the Commission approved the
expenditure of $1,500 for the cost of printing fliers, cards, posters and stickers to be disseminated
to the community during the month of October. This project is directly related to the Commission’s
purpose in providing community education on issues associated with the prevention of domestic
violence. I have received a memo from Judge Stevens, Chair of the Domestic Violence
Commission, requesting that these monies be expended (see attached memo).

Therefore, we request that you approve using monies from the trust account of the Domestic
Violence Commission in the amount of $1,500 to pay for the printing costs of fliers, cards, posters
and stickers.

SUSAN MAURIELLO
COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER
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COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE COMMISSION

MEMORANDUM

DATE: August 252000

TO: Ronald L. Ruiz

FROM: Judge Sam Stevens, Chair iolence Commission

SUBJECT: EXPENDITURE OF TRUST FUND MONIES

As you know the Domestic Violence Commission approved the expenditure of $1,500 to
pay for the cost of printing fliers, cards, posters and stickers that will be distributed
throughout the community in recognition of Domestic Violence Month. Would you please
request the Board of Supervisors’ permission to expend these monies from the Domestic
Violence Commission trust funds.

Thank you.

jmr

17


